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Comments: I staunchly object to this project. The EagleVail trail is located within the confines of the subdivision

and is meant for EagleVail residents. Extending the trail to the Frontgate complex can only be attributed to a

money grab. It is shameful. The extension of this trail will not benefit the full time residents of EagleVail in anyway

nor will it benefit the local flora and fauna. The beneficiaries will be the absentee owners of Frontgate so they can

list another amenity in their VRBO listing that will continue to cause a housing shortage for locals. We do not

need more tourists wandering around in our backyards with no regard for personal property. 

This project is a sham and the Forest Service should shut it down. 


